

On October 30, 2023, at the reception dedicated to the 100th anniversary of the Republic of Turkey was held at the Turkish Embassy in Tbilisi. Prime Minister of Georgia Irakli Gharibashvili, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Georgia Ilia Darchiashvili, representatives of the government and diplomatic corps, chairmen of associations and businessmen attended the reception. The meeting was also attended by Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze, Chairman of the Turkey-Georgia Business Council of DEIK and the International Investors Association of Georgia. Mr. Osman once again congratulated everyone on the 100th anniversary of the Republic of Turkey and thanked the organizers for organizing the event.